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29th	November	2016	

	

	

Dear	Parents/Guardians,		

	
On	Tuesday	13th	December,	we	will	be	holding	our	EYFS	carol	service	at	the	Church.	This	will	be	a	short	
interactive	service	focusing	on	the	Christmas	story.	We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	join	us	at	the	church	for	the	
service.	The	service	will	start	at	2pm	and	last	about	half	an	hour.		Once	the	service	has	finished	we	will	be	
walking	back	to	the	school	where	you	can	collect	your	children	at	the	usual	time:	3:20pm	for	reception	and	
3:30pm	for	Caterpillars	and	Ladybirds.		

If	your	child	is	in	the	Ladybird	or	Caterpillar	class	and	is	not	registered	for	a	Tuesday	afternoon	session,	we	
would	like	to	invite	you	to	join	us	for	the	service	at	the	church.	Please	speak	to	Miss	Ratcliffe,	Mrs	James	or	
your	child’s	key	worker	for	more	information.		

Please	complete	the	slip	below	and	return	to	your	child’s	teachers	or	key	worker.	This	gives	permission	for	
your	child	to	visit	the	Church	throughout	the	school	year.		We	hope	you	can	make	it.		

Yours	sincerely	

	

Miss	Ratcliffe	

	

Church	Visits	

	

I	give	permission	for	__________________________	to	visit	the	church	throughout	the	year.		
	

Signed:	________________________________																																																														Date:___________	
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